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Preschoolers Visit Moraga Royale 
Submitted by Jennifer Gerst

Photo provided 

A group of enthusiastic 3-year-olds from the Nurtury 
Preschool visited residents of Moraga Royale recently. The 
children sang special Valentine's Day songs and invited the 
residents to join them in drumming on oatmeal-box drums. 
They presented each of their new senior friends with a 
colorful plant in a hand-decorated pot, and they left a giant 
Valentine for all to share. Nurtury Preschool is a ministry of 
Moraga Valley Presbyterian Church, and the children are all 
part of Miss Jennifer's class. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

 
back  

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Doc...issue0704/pdf/Preschoolers-Visit-Moraga-Royale.html [4/23/2013 6:14:33 AM]

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/archive/issue0704/Preschoolers-Visit-Moraga-Royale.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Preschoolers Visit Moraga Royale


